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WE'RE LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING YOU

This Sunday Evening, March 25th at 7:30
in the Social Hall

at our

PURIM PARTY

THERE IS NO CHARGE FOR ADMISSION

CONGREGATIONAL SEDER TO BE HELD THIS YEAR
We are happy to announce that we are going ahead with our plans to

conduct a Congregational Seder this year. The response to our previous
announcements has been large enough to warrant our proceeding with
arrangements, and to plan for a type of function which will combine the best
features of a family Seder and a Kehilath Jeshurun affair.

One of the most beautiful features

INITIAL RESPONSE TO PASSOVER
APPEAL GRATIFYING

The initial response to our Pass¬
over Relief Appeal has been very
gratifying, and our family of mem¬
bers and friends is to be commended
for their promptness and generosity.
This is to remind those who have

not as yet responded that the time-
honored institution of Mo'os Chitim
is one in which all must participate.
Thank God, we have been blessed to
the extent that we are in the giving
position. Let us show our apprecia¬
tion by giving, so that those who are
less fortunate may be able to enjoy
the Passover festival in the proper
manner.

Please don't delay. We must dis¬
tribute the funds early if our efforts
are to be meaningful, just as soon as
you have read this notice, therefore,
won't you send us your check?
Please make it payable to the Kehi¬
lath Jeshurun Benevolent Fund, and
mail it to the Synagogue Office.

of the Passover holiday is that it af¬
fords members of the family to get
together and celebrate with one an¬

other. In order to preserve this quality
we have decided to limit the number
of reservations which will be accept¬
ed, and to take them only from
among the members of the Congre¬
gation and their immediate families.
For the information of those mem¬

bers who would be interested in par¬
ticipating in the Seder, we mention
some of the pertinent details. The
Sedorim will be held on both nights
of the holiday: Friday and Saturday,
April 20 and 21st. They will be con¬
ducted by Rabbi Lookstein, with the
assistance of our Cantor, Hyman
Gertler, and our Ritual Director,
Joseph E. Adler. The price is $10 per
cover for each Seder, and reserva¬
tions may be made for either or both
nights.
It is of extreme importance that you

make reservations immediately. As
we noted before, only a limited num¬
ber will be accepted.

I



2 KEHILATH JESHURUN BULLETIN

SISTERHOOD NEWS

New Member—
We welcome Mrs. Samson Eichler

into our organization, and wish her
many years of active participation in
our work.

Open Meeting Hears
Talk on Kinsey Report—
One of the finest Open Meetings

the Sisterhood has had this season
took place Monday afternoon, when
Dr. Abraham Sperling, a member of
the CCNY faculty, spoke on "The
Kinsey Report on Sex Behavior and
What It Reveals." An unusually large
audience was on hand to learn, from
an eminent psychologist, the lessons
that the Report has to impart. Dr.
Sperling adapted the findings of this
detailed survey to everyday life, and
showed how we may utilize the facts
contained in the Report in our daily
dealings with others.
If you weren't present, you missed

a stimulating discussion. We hope
you will make it a point to attend our
future meetings, at which we will
have speakers of similar stature dis¬
cuss matters of equal interest and
importance.
Bazaar Opens
Next Monday—
Next Monday, April 2nd, the

Bazaar will open at 1445 Second
Avenue (between 75th and 76th
Streets). Sales will continue for the
entire week, from 9:00 to 5:00 daily,
and on Tuesday and Thursday eve¬
nings.
There are still numerous ways in

which you can be helpful. First, we
are still accepting merchandise: there
can't be too much! The need for your
cooperation in this basic essential is
obvious. Secondly, we would like to
have as many members as possible
volunteer to serve in the store during
the week of the Bazaar. You needn't
be an experienced sales expert to
qualify. Simply call the Synagogue
Office and leave your name.
Get merchandise — help sell it!

Two simple needs which you can
help fill.

WITHIN OUR FAMILY
Births—

Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs.
Robert E. Fillet on the birth of a baby
girl. Our Mazel Tov wishes, also, to the
proud grandparents, our esteemed
members, Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Coan.
Birthdays—
Many happy returns of the day to

Leon Daniel and David Warshavsky.
Bar Mitzvahs—
Mazel Tov wishes to Jonathan

Feffer and Joseph Naus, pupils at
Ramaz, on the occasion of their Bar
Mitzvah this Saturday.
Engagement—
Heartiest felicitations to our de¬

voted members, Dr. and Mrs. Myron
Bogdonoff, on the engagement of
their son, Dr. Morton Bogdonoff, to
Miss Jano Segal of Deal New Jersey.
The bride-to-be is a grand-niece of
our esteemed trustee, Frederick Mar-
gareten, to whom we offer similar
wishes.

Triple Celebration —
Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs.

Samuel Levy, who celebrated their
wedding anniversary as well as their
birthdays on March 17th. Best wishes
to them for many years of good
health and joyous occasions.
Ann iversaries—

Greetings to Mr. and Mrs. Harry
W. Baumgarten and to Mr. and Mrs.
Robert Zessman, who celebrate wed¬
ding anniversaries this week.

CONDOLENCES
We record with profound sorrow

the passing of the beloved father of
our esteemed member, Assembly¬
man Herman Katz. It is with regret
that we leam also of the passing of
the beloved father of our devoted
member, Mrs. Maurice Finkelstein.
We extend our heartfelt sympa¬

thies to the members of the bereaved
families, and we pray that the Al¬
mighty spare them further sorrow for
many years to come.
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THE CONCLUDING LECTURE OF THE SUPPER-LECTURE SERIES

will take place Sunday Evening, April 1st
at 7:00 o'clock in the Social Hall

RABBI JOSEPH H. LOOKSTEIN
will discuss

"THE PSALMS: THE EPIC OF GOD-INTOXICATION"
Reservations should be made immediately

MIZRACHI WOMEN TO
MEET WEDNESDAY

The second lecture of the current
series sponsored by the Midtown
Chapter of the Mizrachi Women's
Organization will take place this
Wednesday afternoon, March 28th,
at 1:00 o'clock in the Social Hall.
The guest speaker will be Dr. John

Groopman, assistant professor at the
New York University College of Medi¬
cine, who will talk on "Sexual Ad¬
justments in Marriage". The hos¬
tesses for the afternoon will be Mrs.
Denker, Mrs. Bertha Green, Mrs. Mor¬
ton Kamerman, Mrs. Joseph H.
Lookstein and Mrs. Charles Stein-
decker. Tea will be served following
the lecture.

RABBI PARTICIPATES IN
HILLEL CONFERENCE

Rabbi Lookstein left earlier this
week to attend a conference of the
National Hillel Commission which is
being held in Chicago. The Rabbi is
a member of the Commission, which
directs the activities of Hillel on col¬
lege campuses throughout the
country.

PARENTS' CLUB TO GET GLIMPSE
OF CLASSROOM PROCEDURES

An interesting, somewhat different,
program has been planned for the
next Open Meeting of the Parents'
Club, which will be held Tuesday
evening, April 3rd, at 8:00 o'clock in
the Social Hall.

Our guest speaker that evening
will be Mrs. Alice Rothkowitz, a mem¬
ber of the Religious School faculty,
who will speak on "What Goes on in
the Classroom." Mrs. Rothkowitz has
been on our staff for several years
now, having come to us with many
years of teaching experience and a
rich background in Jewish education.
Her soft-spoken manner has en¬
deared her to the children who have
come under her guidance, and her
influence upon the youngsters has
been keenly felt.
We are sure that our parents, too,

will be impressed with the remarks
Mrs. Rothkowitz will have to make,
and we invite them and their friends
to attend this meeting. A collation
will follow the talk.

HAVE YOU TAKEN TICKETS FOR THE MEN'S CLUB THEATRE PARTY TO

"MAKE A WISH"
for Monday Evening, April 16th
Call the Office TODAY for choice seats
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Congregation Kehilath Jeshurun
117-25 East 85th Street
New York 28, N. Y.
SAcramento 2-0800

Synagogue Officials
Joseph H. Lookstein Rabbi
Hyman Gertler Cantor
Joseph E. Adler Ritual Director
Jerome H. Rosenblum Executive Director

Officers of the Congregation
Max J. Etra President
Saul J. Lance Vice-President
Aaron H. Onish Treasurer
A. Milton Brown Secretary
Ira F. Weisman President, Men's Club
Mrs. H. W. Baumgarten Pres., Sisterhood

SCHEDULE OF SERVICES

FRIDAY

Lighting of Candles 5:50
Evening 6:00

SATURDAY

Morning 9:00
Junior Congregation 10:00
Weekly Portion: Tzav, Leviti¬
cus 6:1-8:36

Haftorah; Jeremiah 7:21-8:3;
9:22-23

Evening 5:50
Conclusion of Sabbath 6:45

SUNDAY

Morning 8:30
Young People's Minyan 9:30

DAILY

Morning 7:30
Evening 6:00

YAHRZEITS

March

24—DINAH MERKIN
24—FANNIE LEVIN
27—JACOB FREEDMAN
29—SAMUEL C. GOLD
29—EDWARD DUBROW
29—ISRAEL H. COHEN
30—HARRY FEINGOLD
30—FANNIE VOGEL

For a Limited Time Onlyi

AN EIGHT-GRAVE FAMILY PLOT

on the Congregation's grounds at

Beth El Cemetery
is offered at only $500.00

Further information may be had by con¬
tacting our Ritual Director, Mr. Joseph E.
Adler, at the Office (SAcramento 2-0800)

THE K. J. CALENDAR

Sunday, Mar. 25, 7:30 p.m. — Purim
Party, sponsored by Sisterhood and
Men's Club — Social Hall

Monday evenings at 8:00 — Sessions
in Kehilath Jeshurun Institute —

Synagogue House
Wednesday, Mar. 28, 1:00 p.m. —

Meeting of Midtown Chapter of
Mizrachi Women's Organization—

Social Hall
Sunday, Apr. 1, 7:00 p.m. — Con¬
cluding lecture of Supper-Lecture
Series; Rabbi Lookstein will discuss
"The Psalms" — Social Hall

Tuesday, Apr. 3, 8:00 p.m. — Parents'
Club Open Meeting — Social Hall

Monday, Apr. 9, 12:30 p.m. — Meet¬
ing of Sisterhood Executive Board
— Library

Monday, Apr. 16, 8:30 p.m. — Men's
Club Theatre Party to "Make A
Wish" — Winter Garden

ALWAYS THE FINEST FUNERAL SERVICIS

AT PRICES THAT ARE NEVER HIGHER

Riverside
.sAAemowia/ ^Acc/iel

76th STREET AND AMSTERDAM AVE., NEW YORK
ENDICOTT 2-6600

BROOKLYN * BRONX

LONG ISLAND * MIAMI

Director . . . Charles Rosenthal


